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I absolutely think this bill is an insult to honest gun owners and is designed to prevent 

one from exercising their 2nd Amendment rights. It’s an unfunded mandate to the 

county sheriffs that have to implement it, which in populated counties will cost a great 

deal of money for staff to implement the various provisions of it. I’ve had a Hunter 

Safety card since the early 60’s, been a Hunter my entire life as well as a competitive 

shooter, held a CHL forever and actually taught concealed weapons classes for our 

sheriff in the 80’s and because of this bill I will have to qualify for a permit just to buy 

a gun. The people perpetrating this sad situation should be ashamed of what it’s 

doing to honest people such as myself. 


